Truro Bike And Walkways Committee

Minutes of Meeting
April 12, 2021
Remote via GoToMeeting

Members in Attendance Guests

Amy Graves Ginny Berkowitz, resident

Ellery Althaus Damion Clements, director Beach &
Eric Mays Recreation Dept.

Susan Roderick

The meeting commenced at 6:00 pm with a quorum and covered the following
agenda:

1. Meeting minutes of the March 8 meeting were approved.

2. Public comments: None.

3. Hawk light at Stott’s Crossing: Ginny Berkowitz presented. Discussed
desire for hawk light at Stotts and Route 6, stop sign at Stotts Crossing and
Shore Road, and speed limit reduction on Shore Road from 35 to 25.
Committee to contact DPW and PD regarding stop sign, markings, and
pedestrian/cyclist signage at Stott's Crossing/Shore Road intersection.

4. Water stations: Discussed work with Dept. of Health, DPW, and recycling
committee including possible locations: Snows Field, beach office, Town Hall.

5. Bus shelters: Discussed possible locations. Committee voted to endorse the
Noon’s Landing location for a bus shelter.

6. Bike and walkway survey: Tabled.

7. Hawk light at Castle Road/Route 6: Committee voted to draft a letter to
Select Board requesting support for installation of hawk light at Castle
Road/Route 6.

8. Resurface project on Route 6: Discussed need to monitor as the project
planning progresses.

9. Liaison with PD: Discussed bike safety initiatives. Potential for bike rodeo in
future years.

10.Next meeting is scheduled for Monday May 10, 6:00 pm. Remote via
GoToMeeting.

Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:00 pm.

Respecitfully Submitted,
Eric Mays
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